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Planning Committee:   
 
 

Planning Application Reports – Update Note 
 
Listed below are changes to the planning reports made as a result of additional information 
received since the publication of the agenda for this meeting. 
 
 
  

 
Case:  Address: Update: 
  

 
20/0187 

 
40 ABINGDON STREET  
 

 
An objection has been received from the owners of Quilligans 
Café Bar on Church Street raising the following points:  
 

 There are already enough amusements in the town 

 Bingo and amusements are more suitable on the 
Promenade 

 New retail and café uses are needed in this area, not 
more gaming machines 

 With the neighbouring use this is enough in this part 
of town 

 There are already problems with people congregating 
in the evening and this would exacerbate it 
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